From: Ni Chonchuir Caoimhe NEW YORK PM

Sent: Friday 6 March 2020 23:59

To: Lisa_Hughes@dcya.gov.ie

Cc: 'min.zappone@dcya.gov.ie' <min.zappone@dcya.gov.ie>
Subject: Brief for Minister - second part

Dear Lisa,

Second of two parts of the brief now attached.

Thank you,

Caoimhe

Caoimhe Ni Chonchiir

First Secretary, Human Rights and Gender Equality
Permanent Mission of Ireland to the United Nations

IRELAND



